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Ohio and Kentucky agencies Kick Off Anti-Drunk Driving Campaign  
 Motorists warned: If you’re over the limit, you’ll be under arrest 

  
HAMILTON COUNTY, OHIO – Officials from Ohio and Kentucky law enforcement 
agencies and Hamilton County Safe Communities will be partnering to kick off the 
annual “Drunk Driving. Over the Limit, Under Arrest” campaign. The enforcement and 
educational campaign begins August 20 and concludes Labor Day. 
   
WHO:  More than 50 law enforcement agencies from greater Cincinnati area, 
  Ohio and Kentucky  

• Captain Dan Gerard, Special Services Commander for the 
Cincinnati Police Department (representing the Hamilton County 
Ohio OVI Task Force) 

• Boyd Sigler, Director of the Kentucky Office of Highway Safety 
  
WHAT: Over the Limit Under Arrest anti-drunk driving campaign       
  
WHEN:  Tuesday, August 17 
  11 a.m.  
  
WHERE: Newport Festival Park 
  1 Aquarium Way 
  Newport, KY 41071 

  
Media parking will be available at Festival Park along the river by Newport on the 
Levee. Enter the Festival Park area from Columbia Street. 
  
 

### 
 

Hamilton County Safe Communities is a traffic safety program coordinated by Hamilton County 
Public Health with a Coalition made up of individuals from area agencies, including law 
enforcement, fire/EMS, hospitals, healthcare, government, non-profit, businesses and community 
members/leaders. Their goal is to reduce and ultimately prevent motor vehicle crashes, injuries 
and deaths through education and awareness. Funding provided by: USDOT/NHTSA, ODPS, and 
GHSO. 

 


